Hawaii Department of Health
Environmental Health Administration
Hazard Evaluation and Emergency Response Office

NOTICE TO ENVIRONMENTAL CONTRACTORS 
Request for Competitive Sealed Proposals to Provide 
Emergency Environmental Response Services

Request for Competitive Sealed Proposals (RFPs)
The Hawaii State Department of Health, Office of Hazard Evaluation and Emergency Response (HEER), is seeking qualified individuals or firms to provide Emergency Environmental Response Services – Scope of services to include, but not limited to, providing various time-critical response actions during incidents where the releases or potential releases of hazardous substances present an imminent and substantial threat to public health and/or the environment.

The initial term of the contract is anticipated to be one year, with an option to extend annually for an additional five (5) years, subject to availability of funding, satisfactory performance, and on-going need.

Contact:
	Mr. Harold Lao
	Hawaii Department of Health
	Office of Hazard Evaluation and Emergency Response (HEER)
	2385 Waimano Home Road #100
	Pearl City, HI  96782
		Telephone:  (808) 586-4249; 
		Facsimile:  (808) 586-7537; or
		Email:  harold.lao@doh.hawaii.gov

Those that are interested and capable of providing any or all of the professional services required may download informational packets starting on April 22, 2022, from:
HEER:  https://health.hawaii.gov/heer/
State Procurement Office:  http://hands.ehawaii.gov/hands/
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Deadline:
Submit the materials no later than 3:30 p.m. (Hawaii Standard Time), May 27, 2022, time stamped by the HEER Office, in order to be considered.

No facsimile or electronic submittals will be accepted.
The State accepts no financial responsibility for costs incurred by individuals or firms responding to this request.  Any and all material submitted to the State in response to this shall become the property of the State of Hawaii.

If you have questions, please contact Harold Lao at (808) 586-4249.
